Canby Planning Commission
Regular/Workshop Meeting
April 11, 1988

MEMBERS PRESENT: Commissioners McKibbin, Harmon, Lindsay, Nicholson,
and Schrader

MEMBERS ABSENT: Chairman Kahut and Commissioner Seale

OTHERS PRESENT: City Administrator Stephan Lashbrook, Mayor Bill
Pulver, Councilman Terry Prince, Secretary Virginia Shirley, Don Bear,
and Skip Palma

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Schrader.

The minutes of the March 28, 1988, meeting were amended by adding a last
paragraph to read: "Commissioner Harmon joined the other Commissioners
in order to take part in the workshop to follow."

There being no further business to come before the Commission, the
meeting was adjourned to go into a workshop on solar access provisions
and updating the Comprehensive Plan.

This meeting was recorded on tape.

Respectfully submitted,

Y

Virgi%ia Shirley, Secretary
Canby Planning Commission




